
 
ARDAGER ELEVATORS REPLACEMENT 

 
 
As a part of the ongoing process of replacing all elevators in the Ardager Residence, we are 
starting works to replace Big Elevator in Block2. We have received the clearance from RoK 
authorities to commence these works. 
 
Start Date: 5th January 2022 
Completion Date: 31st March 2022 
 
COCR is putting additional controls and resources to monitor the work to ensure that HSE 
procedures are being followed at all times.  
 
Please, note that the ENTRANCE for residents and Reception will function in Block 1. 
 
1. Small elevator will be operational at all times in Block 2. 
2. When works are in progress, the residents will have to use the stairs to get to the 2nd floor 
and from there, the elevator will be operational.  
3. All areas where works are underway will be cordoned off to ensure there is no residents’ 
access to the area. 
 
During the installation process, the entrance areas on floor 1 in Block 2 will be cordoned off. 
 

 The Residence Security will be there to assist in case of something heavy to be carried and   
escorting the residents. 
 
There will also be signs indicating             ENTRANCE to Block 1. 
 
Please see the below scheme for the areas affected during works: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
Block 2 (big elevator) from 05th January till 18th March. 
The Reception will function as usual in Block 1 (see in the scheme). 
The residents will be required to use the stairs to the 2nd floor and from there use the elevator to get to their floor. 
Residence Security will be there to assist in case of something heavy to be carried and escorting the residents to Block 
2 entrance. 
 


